
 

 

14th July 2023 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We are now preparing for the process of transition to the new academic year.  After 

what has been a unique and unconventional year of school, we are now preparing 

for the end of this term, whilst simultaneously putting arrangements in place for the 

start of the new term. 

At the end of the school year we will be saying farewell to some valued colleagues.  

After 5 years at the school, Miss Gerges and her family will be moving to live outside 

of London this Summer.  Miss Gerges has worked successfully in a range of roles, 

showing great dedication to all her pupils and creating lasting memories.  After 6 

years at the Federation Miss Doyley will be teaching at a school in Westminster. 

Miss Doyely has taught across key stages and created wonderful opportunities and 

memorable moments for those that she has worked with. Miss Oppong who has 

taught year 5 this year, will be moving on in order to complete her teaching induction 

we wish her all the best with her next step.  After 9 years of service, Miss McNab will 

be moving outside of London with her family.  Miss McNab has been instrumental in 

the development of pupil voice and the teaching of foreign languages within the 

school. 

We look forward to welcoming Mr Akyol who will be teaching in year 3 alongside 

Miss Brown, to the staff team.  Mr Akyol is an experienced class teacher who will 

add further expertise and experience to the staff team. 

On Monday your child will be meeting with their new class teacher for the year 

2023/2024.    Your child will be meeting with their new teacher on Monday and you 

will also have an opportunity to meet with your child’s new teacher next week. 

Please see the table below for the full list of teacher allocation for September 2023. 

We will be sending you further information in a separate letter regarding 

arrangements for you to meet your child’s class teacher next week. 

Your Sincerely, 

K. Baffoe 

 



 

 

 


